NOTICE TO BIDDERS

The City of Mechanicville is requesting sealed bids for a (3) three-year contract to remove
residential garbage and recyclable material. The new contract will begin on January 1, 2025. Bid
specifications may be obtained by contacting the City of Mechanicville Accounts Department at
(518) 664-9884. All bids must be received by Monday September 30, 2024 2:00 pm at which
time all bids will be publicly opened and read aloud. Submit all bids to the City of Mechanicville
Accounts Dept. 36 North Main St. Mechanicville, NY 12118. Envelopes must be clearly marked
“Trash Removal/Recyclable Bid Enclosed.” All questions must be directed to the Commissioner
of Accounts. Minority & Woman Owned Businesses are encouraged to bid. The City of
Mechanicville reserves the right to reject any and all bids.

Cheryl L. Blodgett
Commissioner of Accounts
City of Mechanicville

(518) 664-9884




